
Plumsted Township Board of Fire Commissioners 
District #1 

P.O. Box 267 
New Egypt, New Jersey 08533 

 
MINUTES 

July 7th 2025 
The regular meeting of the Plumsted Township Board of Fire Commissioners was held 
on Monday July 7th, 2025. In compliance with the Open Public Meetings Act, Chairman 
Brady announced that the notice of his meeting was contained in the annual meeting 
schedule furnished to The Trenton Times, and The Trentonian. Posted on the Municipal 
bulletin board and filed with the municipal clerk. 
 The Meeting was brought to order at 7:00 pm 
 
PRESENT: Robert Brady, Kent Amburgey, John Gaskill, Bill Pippen and 
Kenneth Hagen 
ABSENT:  
 
ALSO PRESENT: Richard Braslow, Neil Braslow via phone, and Suzy 
Heller 
 MINUTES: A motion was made by Ken Hagen and seconded by Bill 
Pippen  to approve minutes. Motion was passed with the following roll call: 
Brady-yes, Hagen-yes, Amburgey-yes, Gaskill-yes and Pippen-yes  
TREASURERS’ REPORT: Motion was made by Ken Hagen and 
seconded by Bill Pippen to approve bill list.  
Amburgey-yes, Gaskill-yes and Pippen-yes 
CORRESPONDENCE: 
OLD BUSINESS: The following were discussed: 

 3911 waiting on evaporator  
 Selling old tanker-3918 
 Deadline for filing petition is 7/28/25 @ 4:00 pm 
 Truck- Hoping will be in service by end of August 

BUDGET: 
 
NEW BUSINESS: The following items were discussed: 

 Rich Braslow discussed a bill passing regarding will not need to 
advertise in newspapers, website is fine. 

CHIEF REPORT: The following report was given by Chief Rick Byrne: 
 Report emailed 
 Would like to swear in Derek Krum in at the 8/4/25 meeting 



 
 
 
EMS REPORT: The following report was presented by EMS Captain Jodi 
Byrne: 

 National Night Out 8/5/25 
 Discussed purchasing cooling tent and needed accessories, $1000.00-

$1500.00. Motion was made by Robert Brady to purchase, after much 
discussion motion died for lack of second. 

 
FIRE COMPANY: President Ervin reported: 

 Ice machine fixed 
 Upstairs A/C needs repair, waiting on quotes 

 
ENGINEER REPORT: The following report was presented by Kevin 
Panacek: 

 UL testing done 
 3911 ground ladder repaired, still needs to be tested 

 
PUBLIC: None 
 
ADJOURNMENT:  A motion was made by Ken Hagen and seconded by 
Kent Amburgey to adjourn meeting. Motion was passed with the following 
roll call: Brady-yes, Hagan-yes, Amburgey-yes, Gaskill-yes and Pippen-yes 
Meeting was adjourned @ 7:32pm 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted; 
 
 
 
Barbara Brady 
Secretary 


